
 

 
 

 

 

Please note that the Visitor Centre reception  

and shop area will be closed 

on the following days – emergency staff will be 

available. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

•  Saturday 28th June from 3pm  

 

•  Sunday 29th June all day – if you require 

attention, please ring the bell on the counter and 

someone will attend (until 5pm) 

 

 

 

Alternatively ring 07899 998032 
 


